


1. The beginning balance of $2, 150.81 listed on the January 10,2018 report for the Republican House 
Campaign Committee is not the same as the ending balance of $1 ,400.81 listed on the January 10, 
2017 report. This difference of $750 must be explained in an amended report. 

2. The January 10,2018 Receipts and Expenditures Report filed by the Kansas' Wine & Spirits 
Wholesalers PAC shows a $800 contribution on 8/30/2017 being made to the Republican House 
Campaign Committee. This contribution was not reported by your committee. If this contribution 
was received, it must be reported on Schedule A (Total Contributions and Other Receipts) of the 
January 10, 2018 report. This error will cause the cash balance on the front-page summary sheet to 
be incorrect. Therefore, an amended front-page summary sheet must also be filed. If your committee 
did not receive this contribution, please note this fact in a letter to the Commission. 

If you have any questions, feel free to call our office @ 785-296-4219 


